
 
 
Dear _________, 
 
As we discussed we can use your help raising funds to put on this year’s annual performance, 
our 47th, scheduled as usual the Sunday after Thanksgiving on December 1, 2019.  For your 
convenience, I have attached a bulleted list of interesting facts about the Messiah Choral 
Society for you to review.  
 
One way to help is to place an ad for your business in our 2019 Handel's Messiah performance 
booklet. Prices are low and your ad will be seen by over 2300 people in our programs and will 
also remain on our website for a year.  Please see our Supporter’s page on our website 
(https://www.messiahchoralsociety.org/our-supporters) for last year’s ads and to access a form  
to submit your ad.  Please indicate the size of ad you would like and attach a graphic (business 
card will work) of how you would like your ad to appear and indicate your preferred method of 
payment.  You may submit your completed ad form and check to our mailing address listed 
below and located at the bottom of the form. 
 
A simpler way may be to contribute funds directly to our society.  You can send in a donation by 
check to Messiah Choral Society, P.O. Box 3496, Winter Park, FL 32790-3496.  Contributors are 
recognized in our program so please indicate how you would like to be mentioned.  
 
Thank you for your support of this wonderful gift to the Orlando community and I hope you can 
attend our concert at the Bob Carr Theater, at 3:00 pm on Sunday, December 1st.  
 
If you have any questions, let me know. 
 
 
 
[Your Name and contact info] 


